PUBLIC FACILITIES

May 28, 2020
MEMBERS PRESENT _ ALSO PRESENT
Chairman Skultety Mayor Barry Bill Sleeman
- Alderman Dorchinecz Alderman Budd Traci Bentley
Alderman Olive Alderman Lanzotti Tammy Rogers

Alderman Driskell

Chairman Skulfety called the meeting to order at 7:01 P.M.

BATHROOM/SEWER REPAIR FOR MUNICIPAL BUILDING

Alderman Skultety advised the committee of the ongoing Issue with the bathrooms in basement of the
Municipal Building. He advised that Ricel Plumbing has been called for repairs several times in the last year.
The bathrooms are currently blocked off due to sewage back-up issues, He also advised that we have received
one quote back from Ricei lenbing in the amount of $20,038.00 to repair. Repairs would not be started until
electrical work is completed in basement. The issue was discussed among the Alderman, the cost can be worked
into this vear’s budget and BDD funds can be u*;ed The issue will be brought back in a month with Ricci
Plumbing being invited to that meeting.

ANY OTHER MATTERS

Mayor Barry advised the Committee that the Lake Department would like to hire an additional part-time
employee to work 25 hours per week at the Marina. The wages for this employee would be paid out of the ward
funds. He also advised that they are wanting to set new hoturs for the Marina: Sunday-Thursday 9-4 and Friday
& Saturday 9-6. The Lake will start selling gas again as soon possible.

Mayor Barry advised the Committee that the City would like to hire two more people to work at the Cemetery
through the summer, possibly a little longer.

Mayor Barry brought an issue to the Committee’s attention in reference to the pay scale for the Police
Department. He advised that some ad}ustments need to be made for the 12 hour and 8 hour shift differences to
keep the pay in line with what it was.

Mayor Barry advised the Committee that the Mumczpai Building will remain closed through the month of June.

Mayor Barry stated that Andy Goodall has sent letters to four different property owners in references to
buildings being in disrepair.

Mayor Barry and the Alderman had a discussion concerning Attorney bills for ordinance violations.

Motion by Alderman Driskell and seconded by Alderman Olive to adjourn. Motion carried 4-0. Mesting
adjourned at 7:52 P.M. '
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